Winter MDC Meeting Update
It is with regret that Virginia V is forced to cancel the Winter MDC weekend. As most of you are aware, Virginia’s Governor has issued an Executive Order mandating that there be no social gatherings of more than TEN (10) people until at least January 31st. With the State’s numbers still increasing, we feel confident that he will either extend the date OR if we are lucky, increase the number to between 25-100? Either way, it is impossible to plan for, yet hold, an event for “just a few” and risk the financial guarantees associated with sponsoring the event. For those that pre-registered, we will be sending refund checks early next week, so BOL for them. 
We WILL hold a “virtual” meeting using ZOOM, on Sunday, February 14th, beginning at 10:00 am, to discuss Conference business. The link to sign in for the meeting will be forward to State Reps to be sent on to the President’s and membership. If you have trouble signing in to Zoom, please contact Keith Chase at 202-409-1165.
We all know2020 has been an extremely challenging year for us, not just individually but our profession as well, and we look forward to once again gathering, riding, and sharing stories when it is safe and practical to do so.
On behalf of Virginia V, and the Mason Dixon Conference Board of Director’s, we hope you had a Merry Christmas, and we wish everyone a safe, healthy, and Happy New Year!
Until our path’s cross again… Ride with Pride
Ronnie 

